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Newsletter for the Barony of Gryphon’s Lair  

Society of Creative Anachronism  



~ With Approval from Crown & Kingdom ~ 

We are Accepting   

for the Next   

Baron & Baroness of Gryphons Lair 
  

Letters of Intent Must be sent to  

The Seneschal, The Current Baronage, The Crown & Heirs 

seneschal@baronyofgryphonslair.org 
baron@baronyofgryphonslair.org 

baroness@baronyofgryphonslair.org 
crown@artemisia.sca.org 
heirs@artemisia.sca.org 

Letters of Intent are due by June 1st 2017 

The initial Meeting of the Candidates will be held at MidgeMarsh—July 15th 

There an additional Meet & Greet during August or September  ~ TBD 

Polling will be Held at Autumn Bazaar—October 7th 



We are Accepting  Letters of Intent  for the  

Offices of Exchequer & Seneschal 
  

Letters of Intent Must be sent to The Current Baronage,  

The respective Officer ~ Seneschal or Exchequer  

and the respective Kingdom Officer 

seneschal@baronyofgryponslair.org 

exchequer@baronyofgryponslair.org 
baroness@baronyofgryponslair.org 

baron@baronyofgryponslair.org 

exchequer@artemisia.sca.org  
seneschal@artemisia.sca.org  

 

Exchequer 

Letters of Intent are due by June 20th 2017 

Seneschal 

Letters of Intent are due by  October 10th 2017 

Remember these are crucial & required offices 



In this Issue  Legal Stuff 
  

Special Announcements 

Reminders 

 

 

 

  The Gryphon’s Roar is a publication of 
the Barony of Gryphon’s Lair, Society for 
Creative Anachronism, INC (SCA).  It is 
not a publication of the SCA and does 
not delineate SCA policies, except where 
otherwise stated. The Gryphons Roar is 
published Quarterly as an online PDF 
and is available to all members of the 
Barony at no charge.  

 
 
Copyright Information  
Contents of the Gryphons Roar are copyright 2016, The 
Barony of Gryphon’s Lair Except where otherwise stated, 
all articles in this publication may be reprinted without 
special permission in newsletters and other branches of 
the SCA, Inc., subject to the following restrictions:  
1. The text must be printed in its entirety, without 

additions or changes.  
2. The author’s name and original publication must be 

printed with the text.  
3. You must send a letter to the Chronicler, stating 

which articles have been used and where they are 
being reprinted.  

SUBMISSIONS ARE HIGHLY ENCOURAGED!  

Be a part of the newsletter, reach the people, 

share your knowledge, wisdom, ideas, humor  

and talents. 

 

All information; articles, announcements, letters, ect., 

for the Gryphon’s Roar should be submitted by the 25th 

of the month prior to publication. Please send all sub-

missions or announcements to the Chronicler;                 

 chronicler@baronyofgryphonslair.org 

Published January, April, July , October 

 

 

All art used with permission. 

Cover – Baronial Device, Lord Jean-Richard de Holloway

Clip art from – free clipart 


